
       Please pray for Janet Vriens,               
               sister of  Margaret Ernest, and                                            

Sr. Charles Marie, of the Sister’s of 
Charity aunt of Mary Kay Beeby who 

passed away recently.  We ask the Lord to 
take them to Himself forever. 

TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME—AUGUST 21, 2016 

   PLEASE REMEMBER                   
in your prayers: Jim Plorde,                    

Colleen Henling, Matt De Cample,                       
                          Jack MacIntyre, Art and June Butler,                        

               Marlene Alhadeff, Oghenemarho Mamoh,                                 
                     Joseph Watunu,  Kay Dowd, Helen Naughton,       
          Barbara Sauntry, Ijeoma Opara, Dom Finocchio,   
                 Jamie Gibson, Collette & David Swan,  and the  

          patients at Seattle Children’s Hospital. 

Monday  Aug 22    3:00-10:00pm 

  

   Adora on 
Tuesday  Aug 23       No Communion Service 

Wednesday   Aug 24      8:15 am      Danny D’Ambrosio, R.I.P 
Thursday   Aug 25      8:15 am      For the Parish 
Friday   Aug 26      8:15 am      Laura Swan, R.I.P. 
Saturday   Aug 27      5:00 pm      Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday   Aug 28      9:30 am       Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
        

Visiting Priests—If a priest from outside the Archdiocese 
of Seattle wishes to celebrate mass or preach, the            
Archdiocese of Seattle requires a letter from their bishop 
or  religious superior.  The clearance takes several 
weeks.  The policy resulted from the problems that some            
priests have had in their home diocese.  If a priest will be            
visiting please call ahead. 

 

Volunteer Opportunities: 
 

1.  Office Volunteers 
(Each month the parish will send out significant mailings 
or produce booklets for one of the programs.  Several peo-
ple are needed to stuff envelopes or collate booklets.)   
 

2. Photographers (We would like to take pictures of signifi-
cant parish events and create a file of photos for parish 
publications)  You may photograph an event every several 
months. 

 

3. Writers (We would like to produce a quarterly  publica-
tions about people and events in the parish.  It would be 
four pages describing different events programs in the 
parish. 
 

4. Landscapers (We are looking for two or three people 
who would take responsibility for overseeing the flower 
beds around the parish. 
 
 

5. Web Site (We are looking for Volunteers to help us    
update our Parish Web Site on a regular basis.) 
 

  For information contact Luanne Johnson—206-523-0830  
          or email:  luanne@stbridgetchurch.org                                  

    Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                       
       We have Eucharistic Adoration from  3pm-10pm                                         
on Mondays.  Please feel welcome to come into   the                   
chapel  for a Holy Hour or for just a few   minutes of    
prayer. Questions call   Judy Curran, - 206-999-5399   

     DON’T FORGET US 
Even though most of us take summer vacations, 
our parish bills do not! Please remember to mail 
your weekly contributions to the parish office 
while you ‘re away. 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Monday  
3:00-10:00pm—Adoration 

Wednesday 
5:30pm—Rosary 

Saturday 
9:00am—Communion Service 

                                                                                       
St. Bridget’s Book of Prayer is in the alcove 
near the chapel.  We encourage you to list 
your prayer intentions in the book.  They 

will be remembered at all Masses. 



SAVE THE DATE!     

                                                                               
ST. BRIDGET PARISH PICNIC and    

ELEPHANT STAMPEDE FOR                  
NAMITEMBO 

 

        SUNDAY, SEPT. 18, 2016                      
                                                           on St. Bridget grounds 

  4:30-6:30pm (rain or shine) 
 FUN FOR ALL!                                                   

Food, Beverages, Games for Kids. 
Volunteer to help:                                                                                               

Mary Jo: maryjogasparich@gmail.com 
or Sherry: sherryatterbury@earthlink.net 

Register on our web site:                                     
www. stbridgetchurch.org 

             Join us for our Parish                                                          
                  HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH EVENT      
Kick off the school year in style at this                     

Barbecue and Social 
             FOOD,  FRIENDS, MUSIC   and more!          

All Parish High School Youth and their guests        
              are    Welcome!        

 

                                  Meet our new pastor, Fr. Haydock!          
                      Learn about parish service and                              

      fellowship opportunities for youth! 
 

    EAT FOOD AND HAVE FUN!                                
WHEN:  SUNDAY SEPT. 11, 5PM-7(ish) 

WHERE: Saint Bridget parish patio and lawn 
We will use the Parish Hall if  it rains. 

 Questions?  Want to help?   
   Contact Janice Duffell:  

               janice.stbridgetym@gmail.com 

                   

         PARISH FAITH FORMATION  
 

   Contact Tyra Elliott to REGISTER for all classes             
                at 523-9760 or   by Email tyra@stbridgetchurch.org. 

Divine Mercy is the out pouring of  God’s love.                            
Saint John Paul II teaches in his encyclical, “Rich in Mercy” 
that the whole life and mission of the Church centers upon 
Jesus, the Divine Mercy, who empowers His church to pro-
claim, practice and implore mercy.  Why, because it is 
Christ’s messianic program.  A program, which also is the 
program of His people the Church.  (Adapted from Marian 
Press, the Divine Mercy Message and Devotion, 1984) 

                                           How can we return God’s love?                                
Called to join with others in Parish Service and Devotion to 
Christ and Others?               

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES: for others: 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Attend Funerals, a Corporal Work of Mercy to Bury the 
dead. 
Parish Welcome Committee 

 

                                              ADULT FAITH FORMATION:                                                     
                   RCIA, and a Profession of Faith, as well as                     
Adult Confirmation  are ways to become fully initiated into    
                        the Christian faith through the Catholic tradition.  
 

Next Initiation sessions begins on Wed. Sept. 21, at 7pm 
       in the Faith Formation office, RSVP intent to                                 
             attend as advanced registration is required! 
 

                       BAPTISMS: 
NEXT BAPTISMAL CLASS:  Saturday, Sept. 24th          
from 2-4pm. 
AUGUST BAPTISMS will be scheduled only on:                  
Sunday, August 28th at the 9:30am Mass.                                                                        
                  Please finalize your intentions                                              
(all paper work, interviews and  classes completed) with 
Tyra at least one week prior  to your baptismal date in or-
der to be scheduled on the Parish calendar on the date you 
requested.                              
Baptismal paper work due by Sept. 16 for a September       
baptism.                                                                     
      

WEDDINGS:  Marrying this Fall or Winter?                   
Begin marriage prep 4-6 months in advance of your                           
wedding date.                                                                                        
For weddings at St. Bridget Church                                        
-First interview with Fr. Ken Haydock, Pastor;                          
-Then, make arrangements to reserve St. Bridget church           
with Liz Houlihan.  

                                                           SAVE THE DATE:           

          St. Bridget Annual Women’s Retreat: 
Friday night, Jan.20th through Sunday Jan. 22, 2017.          
  Location: the Palisades Retreat Center in Federal Way. 
 
 

   Registration begins in October and space is limited.                  

 St. Vincent de Paul     
Many thanks for your collection of items asked for by both As-
sumption and Our Lady of the Lake Conferences of SVDP.   
Please keep those much needed items coming such as jars of spa-
ghetti sauce/pasta sauce, canned fruit, cereal, diapers, jams, jellies, 
laundry & dish soap. 
A check made out to SVDP is always welcome and appreciated. 

///////////////////////////////////////////////////////////////// 
The Assumption St. Vincent de Paul group would like to ex-

press its heartfelt thanks to the generous folks of St. Bridget’s 
who continue to donate non-perishable food for the poor.  We 

have made good use of it in recent months to serve those in 
need at Sand Point Housing and those from our two parishes.  
We have no school food drives in summer and your contribu-

tions are put to immediate use. 
Thank you, Thank you! 


